
St Peter’s Parish                         
Communities of Linton, Skipton, Smythesdale and Snake Valley 
Sunday February 10th  Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 

Parish Office hours: Tuesday - Friday 10.00am – 5.00pm      

Phone 5331 2933      3 Lyons St Sth Ballarat            ballarat@ballarat.catholic.org.au     

 

Bishop Paul Bird CSsR   Priests:  Frs Justin Driscoll, Anthony Nagothu & Sajan Mathew

                 Visiting Priests:  Frs Dan Arundell and Barry Ryan                                                                             

Finance Officer - Kerrie McTigue, Admin Officers - Anita Houlihan and Selina Gaden 

Linton Parish Safeguarding Officer - Cecelia Rowberry                                                             

 
 
Masses February 16th- 17th Cathedral   Smythesdale      Skipton   Rokewood 

6.30pm Vigil   8.00am   10.30am   5.00pm           6.30pm Vigil       9.00am     10.30am  

 
Masses February 23rd – 24th Cathedral   Snake Valley     Beaufort    Skipton 

6.30pm Vigil   8.00am   10.30am   5.00pm          6.30pm Vigil      8.30am     10.30am  

  

Next week’s readings:  Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year C 
Jer 17: 5-8  1 Cor 15:12, 16-20  Lk 6:23 Luke 6:17, 20-26 

 

             St Peter’s Parish respectfully acknowledge that the Aboriginal people of 

Australia are our first nation peoples and the traditional owners  

and custodians of this land. 

 
Recent Deaths:    Rhonda Bateman, Margaret Harty, Clare Humphrey, Moira Sculley 

 

Anniversaries:      Therese Black, Mychajel Dyhin, Bessy Gallagher, Louisa Fay, Sally 

Hayes, Jackie Jones, Bridget Keighery, Lorraine Lock, Sr Rosalie 

Rowley (SJOG), Petronella (Nell) Van Der Ploeg 

  

Please remember in your prayers those who are unwell, especially Margaret Cranko, 

Basil Torpy, Milly Yeoman 

 

mailto:ballarat@ballarat.catholic.org.au


Plenary Council Listening encounters invitation to Linton Parishioners                                                                                   

The Cathedral Parish Pastoral Council will host a number of meetings for Plenary 

listening encounters for parishioners as part of the first part of the Plenary Process. 

These will be opportunities for prayer, reflection, listening, and discernment that will 

be facilitated by members of PPC.  They will all be held in the dining room at the 

Presbytery and will be for a about one hour duration. Parishioners are welcome to 

participate in one of the following listening encounters throughout February:                                               

Tuesday 12th  10.30am   Bethany Pennington & Fr Vincent CSsR           

Wednesday 13th  7.30am  Leo Styles & Fr Justin (coffee/tea with toast!) 

Wednesday 13th  7.30pm   Bethany Pennington & Susan Crowe                                         

Sunday 17th  11.30am  Bethany Pennington & Tomi Theckkamurry                                           

Sunday 17th  3.30pm  Susan Crowe & Fr Justin                                                               

Wednesday 20th  7.30am  Leo Styles & Fr Justin (coffee/tea with toast!) 

Wednesday 20th  10.30am  Trudie Dickinson                                                                    

Wednesday 20th  7.30pm  Bethany Pennington & Tomi Theckkamurry                                                                      

Sunday 24th  11.30am Bethany Pennington                                                                                               

Wednesday 27th  10.30am  Trudie Dickinson 

St Patrick’s Church Springdallah                                                                                           

Following the sale of the Church at Auction in December last year and the closing 

Mass on January 27th the settlement date of the Church occurred on February 8th. 

The Church was sold for $175,000. During the past week the Altar was removed and 

transferred to Greendale. After the community meeting at Linton last Sunday the 

Stations of the Cross from Springdallah have been transferred to St Peter’s Linton. 

The Smythesdale community decided at their meeting after Mass last Saturday not to 

transfer the pews from Springdallah to Smythesdale. The pews have now been 

offered to St Anthony’s Church Melton South. In the meantime the pews have been 

housed in the carport of the Linton presbytery. Thanks to Margaret and Syd Burnett 

for their assistance in the transfer of the pews from Springdallah to Linton. 

Catholic Man Breakfast Series Thursday, February 21, 2019 at Craig’s Royal Hotel  

Hosted by Bishop Paul Bird CSsR featuring former leading Radio Executive, Shane 

Healy, as guest speaker. Further information from Chris Liston, ph. 0437 318 251 or 

email chris.listo2@gmail.com or Vincent Sully, ph. 0407 310 115 Bookings are open 

on Trybookinghttps://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=451553 
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